
 

CIRCULAR 27 - 2018 

 

ARMA STAFFING 

 

Mr Kevin Ewels, will be leaving ARMA to take a well-deserved retirement as from 1 July 2018. 

Mrs Nonjabulo Gumede, known as Nonji, has been appointed in his place as from 1 June 2018.  

Nonji is contactable on the same email address and telephone number as previously allocated to the 

ARMA. 

• afirma@atns.co.za 

• +27 11 9286506 

Kindly communicate all RVSM related matters with Nonji just as you did with her predecessor. 

We wish Mr Ewels well in his retirement and look forward to Nonji’s successful tenure in the Global 

RVSM Community. 

 

    

END 


